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Earthquake Response

Dear Irvington School Community,

As you likely know, this morning we experienced the effects of the 4.8 earthquake
centered in Lebanon, NJ. Most importantly, our students and staff are all safe. 

Per our safety protocols, we immediately went into a Hold in Place. We have been in
contact with Westchester County Emergency Management Services for guidance
throughout this situation. Our buildings have all been inspected, and we shutdown all
boilers and elevators out of an abundance of caution.  

We have now been advised that we can resume regular programming and as a result we
have lifted the Hold in Place.

As always, our students were wonderfully cooperative. We appreciate our staff for
keeping our students safe, as always. ​ 

Of course, if circumstances change, we will continue to monitor and we will send
additional communications as necessary. 

Sincerely,
Dr. Joel Adelberg
Acting Superintendent of Schools
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